OUR AIM APPEALS

Charity Registration Number 1136039

Targeting Funds to help with the cost of illness and disability and providing help in local

communities.
‘Meeting Our Targets’

As Our Aim becomes more established with healthcare professionals the demand for funding is ever
increasing and the number of hospitals, hospices and other non-profit making organisations that apply to us on
behalf of individuals and families is growing as word spreads in respect of the work we do. Our work is
ongoing all year round and I am sure you can appreciate how grateful the individuals, families, hospitals and
other organisations are for the help they receive. We could not of course do any of this without our donors
and we would like you to know that we appreciate your generosity very much and hope that you will continue
to support us in the future through our appeals. We run a special appeal at Christmas to fund special projects
and this is greatly appreciated by the hospitals and organisations that benefit from this appeal and we have
many requests to be included. In the Summer we run a special appeal to raise extra funds to provide much
needed days out, short breaks, holidays and respite breaks for carers. We also aim to provide funding for local
community groups and organisations that directly benefit people in their local area. Details of some of the
many individuals, families, hospitals and other organisations that have received funding and some of the
Thank-You’s received are detailed, we and they appreciate your ongoing help and generosity.

You can support us online at: www.charitycheckout.co.uk
Please consider us when shopping by supporting us at www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ouraim

Website: www.ouraimappeals.org.uk which has links to the above sites.

Selection of Thank-You’s from Recent Appeals

“Thank you for your very kind donation, which was used during the Christmas period for the patients. From all the staff on Dolphin
‘Ward.” Ann McKinnon, Play Specialist. Medway Maritime Hospital.

“Thank you very much for the grant you awarded xxxx and his parents. It has made a big difference and relieved them of some of
their financial burden. As always I am grateful for your swift response.” Birmingham Orthopaedic Hospital.

‘I am writing these few lines to thank you so much for your generous contribution to my travel to the Marsden Hospital. You have
no idea how this has helped me.” Mrs H.

‘I would like to thank you once again for your kind donation in support of Mrs H and child. I have just rung the family and they are
delighted. It will make a big difference to them. ¢ Disability Advice.

“Thank you so much for the monies you sent for G. I am sure this will make a huge difference in G’s life and he will contact you
with his thanks.” Roy Smith North Devon Recovery and Independent Living.

THANK - YOU






